


From: Dan Chadwick
To: PERC, Filing (PERC)
Date: Thursday, September 15, 2022 8:27:37 PM
Attachments:

External Email

Good Morning,

I am one of ten Washington Department of Fish and Wildlife Captains.  We are currently a
group of non-represented classified employees requesting recognition to be certified as the
Fish and Wildlife Captains Association.  

Please see the attached Representation Petition along with the 10 individually signed showing
of interest cards.  

If I have missed a step or you need more information please let me know. 

Thank you, 

Dan Chadwick
360-751-0422


